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COVID-19 SouthPark Classroom Safety Protocols 
 
To keep our children and volunteers safe, we have implemented the following 
classroom safety protocols as we launch classes. 
 
SAFETY PROTOCOLS 

• Kids will be pre-registered for classes during Sunday registration.  
• Class sizes will be limited to a safe size for the classrooms available.  
• All volunteers, kids, and parents dropping off children will be temperature 

checked. 
• Volunteers and kids pre-K (age 4) and up will wear masks. 
• Only one parent will be allowed to enter children’s areas to drop off their 

child. We ask that other siblings do not enter the hallway. If this is impossible 
for your family, please connect with a NextGen volunteer or staff member and 
we’ll help you with drop off. 

• Hallways will have one-way traffic flow. 
• Kids will either wash hands with soap or use hand sanitizer when entering 

class. Toddlers and 2s will have their hands wiped with anti-bacterial wipes. 
• Most toys will be removed from classrooms and only those that can be easily 

cleaned will remain. 
• Classrooms will be cleaned between uses.  

 


